
PR 2306 – Freight Rail Yards 
Comment Letter from Olga Mandrussow 
 

Faye Thomas 
 

From: O Mandrussow 
Sent: Friday, July 26, 2024 10:47 AM 
To: COB 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Rail Yard Indirect Source Review--SUPPORT 

 

Hello South Coast Air Quality Management District, 

I support reducing Freight rail yard pollution! 

Thanks for doing the right thing for the plant, 
Olga Mandrussow 
 mandrussow@gmail.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:mandrussow@gmail.com



